Gale, Kevin

From:

Gale, Kevin

Sent:

03 July 2012 10:53

To: Subject:

Re: North Bradley Footpath 1

Dear Mr Oliver,

Thank you for your email. I have noted your comments, including the assertion that there were six pathways across the field. On Wiltshire's Definitive Map and Statement of rights of way, there is only one, ie Footpath 1, which is the subject of the request.

The proposed floodlights are outside the scope of the proposed application and a matter for the Council's planning team. For further information, please use the following link:

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/planninganddevelopment.htm

If you believe that parking on the road in North Bradley is a problem, you may wish to raise the issue with the police.

I will let you know whether the Council decides to make the application.

Regards,

Kevin Gale Chartered Legal Executive Legal Services Wiltshire Council Tel. 01225 718023 (Ref. WCS 17061)

Email: kevin.gale@wiltshire.gov.uk

Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk

From:

Sent: 02 July 2012 20:34

To: Gale, Kevin

Subject: Re: North Bradley Footpath 1

Dear Sir

Yes I do wish to object to the footpath closure,my wife and I regularly use the foot path reason 1 to keep the path open 2 it is the only footpath left because the footballers wish to exclude all North Bradley residents from crossing the field using the excuses dogs fouling the field, broken glass, graffiti and so it goes on, Not so long ago there where six pathways across the field the footballers claim the footpaths were not a right of way as the land was and is privately owned

My wife and I have lived in North Bradley for more than 28 years the land has always been privately owned, but we have never been challenged or told to get off the land children have used the playing field crossing to go to school or collage even this has been stopped that is unless we all pay a fee to cross the land how mean is that yes I do object to the fencing off of the field, and proposed flood lights and the parking on the main through fare of north Bradley Your Sincerely Peter Oliver

of no 3 Wood Marsh north Bradley

----Original Message----

From: Gale, Kevin < kevin.gale@wiltshire.gov.uk >

To: goliver0006 < goliver0006@aol.com >

Sent: Mon, 2 Jul 2012 11:51

Subject: Re: North Bradley Footpath 1

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am instructed by the Service Director of Public Protection in relation to a request the Council has received to apply to the magistrates' court for an order stopping up Footpath 1, North Bradley which crosses land used by Trowbridge Town Football Club. I understand that you may wish to object to the proposal.

If this is still correct, please let me know your name and address and give full details of your objection so that any points you make can be considered. If I do not receive these details by 16 July 2012, I will take it that you do not wish to pursue your objection or to be kept informed.

Thank you.

Regards.

Kevin Gale Chartered Legal Executive Legal Services Wiltshire Council Tel. 01225 718023 (Ref. WCS 17061)

Email: kevin.gale@wiltshire.gov.uk

Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk

